

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

22nd June 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

Active Sussex have been running a county-wide Virtual School Games, with weekly sport challenges that can be readily achieved within the home. Every child is invited to take part. There is a new challenge every Monday and the children can practice before entering their scores by 12pm on Fridays.

The children take part alongside their friends and teammates from school, and stand to win medals, trophies and prizes. We are encouraging as many of you to take part as possible – good luck!

For all the information needed to enter, follow this link: https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











